
Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 
 

Course on Child Protection 2017 

  
Date:  13 May 2017, Saturday 
 

Time:   9 am to 5 pm 
 

Venue:   James Kung Meeting Room, 2/F 

   Examination Rooms 506-511, 5/F  

         Hong Kong Academy of Medicine  

 

Target Participants:  Associate members, Members 

and Fellows of the College with priority for trainees 

 

Objectives: 
 Sensitize participants towards child abuse and neglect in 

clinical practice 

 Heighten awareness of child maltreatment as a worldwide 

problem with its implication to the child and society 

 Understand the management of various forms of abuse 

 Enhance practical skills in child abuse management 

 

Learning tools: Lectures, Case discussions, Role play 
 

Trainers: Dorothy Chan, Sumee Chan, Patrick Cheung, LP Lee, 

Rever Li, Anita Tsang, LM Wong 

  

 

Course fee: $500  

 

Application deadline: 13 April 2017 
Course will be postponed when 

a) HK Observatory has announced that Typhoon signal No. 8 is going to be hoisted. 

b) HK Observatory has issued Black Rainstorm Warning. 



Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 

Course on Child Protection (13 May 2017) 
 

Application Form 

 
 

Name:        Dr ____________________________________________ 

 

*Associate member / Member / Fellow of Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 
(*Delete as appropriate) 

 

Department: ____________________________________________ 

 

Hospital: ____________________________________________ 

 

or 

 

Office Address: ___________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________ 

 

 

E-mail address:  __________________________________________ 
(please PRINT clearly) 

 

Telephone:      __________________________________________ 

 

 

Deadline for Application:  13 April 2017 

 

Please send completed application form with cheque for $500 addressed to: “Hong 

Kong College of Paediatricians” to Room 801, HK Academy of Medicine 

Jockey Club Building, 99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong.  

 

Successful applicants will be informed before 22 April 2017 by e-mail. Pre-course 

material will also be sent via e-mail. 

Submitted cheques will be returned to unsuccessful applicants. There will be no 

refund for successful applicants who are subsequently not able to join the course. 

 

For enquiries, please contact Ms Cherry Kwok, telephone 2871 8771 or e-mail 

enquiry@paediatrician.org.hk 
 
Please note: course will be postponed when 

a) HK Observatory has announced that Typhoon signal No. 8 is going to be hoisted. 

b) HK Observatory has issued Black Rainstorm Warning. 

mailto:enquiry@paediatrician.org.hk

